
 

 

 

 

 

HYDERABAD, April 25, 2016 

 

Website of movie club launched 

Forty-two years after it was established, the Hyderabad Film Club on Sunday launched its website to 

provide information to movie lovers regarding the club’s activities. A number of movie personalities 

and guests from the fields of art and culture graced the occasion. 

After the launch, an Uzbekistan movie – ‘Father’ – was screened as part of the event, which was held 

at Sri Sarathi Studios here. 
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